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Comments: I just found out about the proposed roller coaster planned for the Sandia Mountains.  As a resident of

Albuquerque, this is one of my family's favorite places to hike and enjoy the mountains incredible quiet beauty.  I

am very concerned about the increased fire risk of such a project as well noise and air pollution from all the

additional cars.  It would turn a beautiful hiking area into a polluted, loud, fun zone :(  There must be another

option to place a roller coaster that is not this one.  that Please protect our beautiful mountain.  Thank you so

much for your work in the Forest Service.


